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Rob Allison - Traveler's

From: Rob Allison

To: Sam Medina

Date: 11/23/2010 7:59 AM

Subject: Traveler's

CcC: delbert@mcdougal.com; Linda Chamales

Sam - as a follow up to our conversation yesterday. It has been several months since the condemnation hearing
on the Traveler's Inn was completed. It's in appeal. Things are moving very slowly and I would like to ask for
your help. First, could you check and see if their is some way to move this case forward at a faster pace.
Second, the timing of this case becomes less sensitive if both parties could agree to demolish the building. The
developer involved in a project with the adjacent property is not able to start a development until this case is
settled or the property is demolished. This process has taken so long, I'm hearing this development may go
away. Zach is aware of both these issues. Let me know if you need more information.

Thanks for your help.




